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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

       

February 28, 2018 

  

 

Jay Mitchell 

o/b/o MCO Holdings & Northern Holdings 

1839 St Anthony Ave 

St Paul MN 55117 

 

VIA EMAIL: jaymitchell93@gmail.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1839 Saint Anthony Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Mitchell: 

 

This is to confirm that on February 27, 2018 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension to the close 

of business on March 9, 2018 to comply with the sewer line. 

 

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on March 7, 2018 

at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  After the March 7th public hearing, Ms. 

Moermond will review this case under a new resolution at a Legislative Hearing on March 13, 

2018 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall to determine if the sewer line issue is abated.  The 

City Council Public Hearing is on March 14, 2018 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Lisa Martin 

 Sherita Mosley, sheritamcoholdings@gmail.com 
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